To the Club Members of the Northern New York Bassmasters,
I am reaching out to you to inform our members that one of our own, will be needing our help.
Steve Garrarbrant, who is teammate with Tim O'Grady, and also has helped our club for many years as
the weigh-masters, has been recently diagnosed with Multiple Myeloma. We will be collecting cash
donations at the next two tournaments, and James Moore will be doing the same at the Federation Club.
:I'here will be a Jamboree von October 28, 2018 at the Moose Lodge in Ogdensburg., hosted by his co-workers
We will be receiving more information from Jimmy Bellski, who has known Steve since he was 12. What we
would like to do is collect as much money as we can and present this cash to Steve at the Jamboree as a group. We
would like to meet at a certain time, and walk in together wearing your jerseys and present this to him.

As we know I am doing the 2 Birds With 1 Stone Tournament this year on September 30". As I have
stated, I want this tournament to continue on. After speaking with Steve today, and receiving his ok,
next years 2 Birds With 1 Stone Tournament will be for Steve Garrarbrant. Steve is overwhelmed with
everyone support. As I told him its a “Do Unto Others” club, and we know he would help anyone of us.
If you have any questions, suggestions, please reach out to me, Angela, on Facebook, or home number is
315-344-7196.
Steve has a long road ahead of him, but with support that he is receiving, we hope it helps ease his mind.

Sincerely,

Angela J. Roach



